
1978 No. 26

VI

The Chargé d'affaires a.i- of Canada to the
Commissioner of the European Communities

Brussels, January 16, 1978

Mr. Commissioner,
1 have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 16, 1978,

stating the following:

"Mr. Chargé d'Affaires,

(SEE EUROPEAN COMMUNITY LETTER 0F JANUARY 16, 1978 No. V)

Please accept, Mr. Chargé d'Affaires, the assurance of my highest consideration.Y

I have the honour to confirm that this interpretation is shared by the Canadian
authorities.

Please accept, Mr. Commissioner, the assurance of my highest consideratîon.

P.D. Lee
Chargé d'Affaires a.i.

Mr. Guido Brunner
Commissioner
Commission of the European
Communities
Brussels


